

**Kindness** 







**Commitment** 



The Rowans AP Academy **Silverbank Churchill Avenue** Chatham ME5 OLB

Tel: 01634 338803

Email: office@therowansap.co.uk Website: www.therowans.org

## Resilience

17<sup>th</sup> April 2023

## Dear parents/carers

I trust you have all had a restful Easter break. As we now begin term 5, I am asking for your support with regards uniform. As a school, we have always been extremely thankful for the close working relationship that we have with parents and carers and I know that this is pivotol in our continued success, supporting pupils to progress and achieve.

## Uniform

It is important that pupils come to school in uniform. We have limited spare uniform that can be borrowed as an emergency, this should always be returned to Miss Jones or Miss Webb at the end of the school day. This should NOT be relied upon as a source of uniform each day. As a reminder, pupils should wear black below the waist, trainers, Rowans polo shirt and a Rowans jumper. No hats or caps are permitted in school and pupils should not wear sliders or flip flops.

Uniform can be bought directly from school, using the School Gateway. The cost of uniform is heavily subsidised, by the school to make it affordable. The cost has risen significantly for the school and for the supplier, therefore, we have had to reluctantly increase the cost slightly. The new costs are below:

ITEM	Cost to parents/carers
Starter Pack;	£35.00
PE top	
PE shorts	
PE bag	
2 x polo shirts	
1 x sweatshirt	
РЕ Тор	£8.00
PE Shorts	£8.00
PE Bag	£7.00
Polo Shirt	£8.00
Sweatshirt	£10.00

The majority of pupils come to school everyday in full uniform and look smart. Thank you for your ongoing support, it really is appreciated.

Kind regards



Mrs F May Headteacher







